
March 31, 2017 

Florida Public Service Commission 

RE: Rule 25-6.067 F AC 

Dear Mr. Futrell and Ms. Roberts, 

The City of Wauchula currently does not have any net metered customers. We have been worki ng with 
FMEA to develop a net metering policy and standardized interconnection agreement for small customer­
owned renewable generation which is currently under review by our legal counsel. Upon completion of 
that review we will be presenting documents to Commission for their review and approval within the next 
4 months. 

Please contact me if you have questions. 

863 773-313 I 
braddock@cityofwauchula.com 
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